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May 7, 2014
Florine Smith

100 Pine

Dallas, TX 75241

Hello Florine,

This is Patrick O’Neil.  I helped you receive a reverse mortgage.  I have often received letters, cards, and phone calls from my clients after they receive a reverse mortgage telling me how happy they are by living a much more worry-free, and much more comfortable, lifestyle.  In fact, many tell me the reverse mortgage has done much more than even they imagined.  It is hard to put a price tag on true piece of mind.

These types of responses from past clients are the reasons I only work with reverse mortgage clients—it is a very rewarding occupation.

To assist me in helping increase the number of people who can enjoy the benefits of a reverse mortgage, I am asking for your help.

Will you contact just two people who you would like for me to help educate about the reverse mortgage?  Many people are receiving reverse mortgages today for a variety of reasons:  some have needs—such as paying off an existing mortgage, or repairing their home; while others simply want additional money for travel, investing, or comfort.

I would like to help two of your friends enjoy a better lifestyle through the reverse mortgage.

Please share my cards with your friends, and I believe that you, too, will feel that helping others receive a reverse mortgage is truly a service.

Thank you,

Patrick O’Neil
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